Von: Сергей Сергеевич [mailto:human.rights.freedoms@gmail.com] 
Gesendet: Sonntag, 30. August 2015 19:21
An: SIEGELE Josef; Dr.Josef Siegele
Betreff: Fwd: Re Statement of Lutkovska

Dear Josef,

It would be good if you manage to post these letters on the website as well as send it to all EOI members and European Ombudsman Journal.

These letters were send to us by the former member of the Ukrainian Parliament, who was vice-president of the vote counting commission during the fake elections of Lutkovska in 2012 Mr. Volodymyr Viazivskiy.

He wrote to all the leaders of Parliament factions recently the folowing:

I wrote to you as a leader of the Parliament faction with a request to immediately initiate procedure for the dismissal of Valeria Lutkovska.

In the context of the undergoing lustration, I can hardly understand how an evident representative of the Yanukovich regime can still hold such a high official post.

Her inaction during the Revolution of Dignity and indulging the former authorities resulted in death casualties in the streets of Kyiv in February 2014.

As a vice-president of the vote counting commission I stood up against the illegal appointment of Valeria Lutkovska and know very well how blatantly the former regime pushed through the Parliament that appointment in 2012.

I believe that the resignation of Lutkovska has to be considered immediately.

With best regards,

Volodymyr Viazivskiy

Member of the Parliament (V and VI convocations) 

